
 
 

3rd April 2025  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 2 Trip to the beach  - Friday 23rd May 2025 

As part of our studies on the environment, both globally and locally, we are delighted to inform you that we will be taking the 
children on a beach trip on Friday, 23rd May 2025. Given our fortunate location near the beach, this trip will provide a 
valuable opportunity for hands-on learning and exploration. 

We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00 AM and walking to the beach via the Manor Steps zig-zag along Boscombe 
Promenade. The children will engage in three structured activities during the visit: 

● Beach Clean (Fieldwork): Encouraging environmental awareness and responsibility. 
● Collaborative Sandcastle Building: Fostering teamwork and creativity. 
● Beach Games: Promoting physical activity and fun. 

Our designated area will be near the lifeguard station and public toilets, ensuring a safe and convenient setting for the 
activities. We aim to arrive at the beach by 9:25 AM and will depart at 1:30 PM to return to school in time for the normal 
end-of-day routine. 

Important Information: 

● Lunch: 
○ If your child has booked a hot lunch, a packed lunch will be provided. 
○ If your child usually brings a packed lunch, please continue to do so. 
○ We recommend packing additional snacks and plenty of water. 

 
● Clothing & Sun Protection: 

○ Children should wear their summer PE school uniform. 
○ Please ensure your child has a hat and that sunscreen is applied before school. You may also send a small, 

labeled bottle for self-application if needed. 
○ If the weather is cooler or rainy, please provide a waterproof jacket. 

   
If you are able to volunteer as a parent helper on this trip, please complete the Google Form below  
so we can ensure the safe ratios of adults to children are being met: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAu7rWpGKysYGPMnv_BNurnS9InMr9nAUtqE35Khsnd3JCJw/viewform?usp
=header 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable and educational day at the beach. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

Kind regards, 
 
Year 2 Team 
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